
 

July 19, 2015 
 
Dear Tower Supporter 

 

Help us restore the tower 

Here are a few excerpts from the NYS DEC engineers inspection report:  

"Numerous diagonal angle steel members are bent and rusted at the ends."  
"The concrete footings are chipped."  
"The stair treads and stair landing decking is weathered and should be replaced. "  
"Handrails are missing on the first two levels of the tower."   
"Fencing or a mid-rail should be installed to provide better access safety." 
"The tower cab needs to be repaired.    
 "The roof of the cab has to be replaced.  Roof panels are peeled back and rusted. "  
"The tower and cab have surface rust and should be painted. "  
 
Although the state has some funds for the tower restoration these funds must be spread over multiple fire towers 
which are scheduled for restoration and repair this summer. Any contribution made to the Friends of St. Regis 
Mountain Fire Tower will be used to support the state effort and go towards providing educational and interpretive 
materials. For the future, we have plans to create a historical display of the fire tower and its equipment at the 
Paul Smith's Visitor Interpretive Center (VIC) and to provide tower stewards during the months of highest activity. 



 

 
The Friends of St. Regis Mt. Fire Tower are dedicated to bringing this beautiful tower back to its former glory, 
preserving it as part of our Adirondack culture for all generations to come. Your contribution helps bring back a 
piece of history for everyone to see, climb and enjoy.  

Our affiliation with Adirondack Architectural Heritage (AARCH), a 501c3 non-profit, tax-exempt organization makes 
your contribution tax deductible. 
 
Keep up to date on restoration progress via the web site and Facebook page. 

Donate by Mail 
Please print out the donation form (click here) and mail it with your donation to the provided address: 

Friends of St. Regis Mt. Fire Tower 
P.O. Box 73 
Lake Clear, NY 12945 

Donate Online 
Go to http://www.friendsofstregis.org/donate/ 

We hope to hear from you. 
  

From the Friends of St. Regis Mt Fire Tower Executive Committee. 

	


